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  South Australian Redistribution comment on objections uploaded from the AEC website. 

  Name: Hugh Sutton 

  Organisation:  

  Address:  

  Phone number:  

  Additional information: To whom it may concern, 

 

My objection is to the Labor Party's proposal. 

 

I agree with the Liberal Party's submission, where Kings Park (where I reside), would stay within the boundaries of 

Adelaide. Cross Road should remain the southern border of Adelaide, and remain with the rest of the City of Unley. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Hugh Sutton 
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